

Club Service Minutes

4th March 2019

Present:

Steve, Graham, David, Bob, Ian, Alison, Adrienne

Apologies:

Ben.

Duck Race:

- We need to check the date of the Race as reported on the Web Site. *Graham*

Vintage Vehicles:

- The meeting re this is being held at the same time as this meeting. *Ian*

Santa Fun Run 2019:

At present all seems to be well in hand. The use of the Cafe will be reviewed in August as there are concerns that it will not be available. If not, there is a possibility that some food vans may be interested in attending. *Alison*

Foundation dinner:

This will be held at the College restaurant on May 9th. Alison will forward a copy of the menu to Graham, who will distribute it to members. *Alison*

Charter – March 19th:

Presently there are 116 attendees, most of whom have paid. We will need to borrow trestle tables from the Church for the bar. Steve will organise the drinks, glasses etc. It was agreed that we will use the red chairs from the Church. We will need help from as many members as possible to set up from 2.30 – which will give people time to nip home and get changed. Guests will congregate in the East wing for the drinks reception. Alison has asked Helen to make 3 pedestal arrangements; this will need to increase to 4. Adrienne will talk with Carol re the timing of setting the tables and the need for water jugs on every table. We will also need members to help at 9.00 the next morning to clear the Church. *Adrienne*

Conference:

We need to know numbers of those intending to attend in order that we can organise a meal for those who want one on the Friday evening. *Adrienne*

Trees:

Graham met with Dennis and Mike from the Belvor club and it was agreed that we would plant further trees as individual clubs. *Graham*

Handover:

Alison will host a BBQ on the evening of June 29th. *Alison*